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How to contact us

Lenny Ricciardelli, President:   203-507-6509
Susan Velleca, Vice President, Scholarship, 
Dinner Chairperson 203-239-2999
Ralph Casciello, Orator 203-239-0285
Regina Najarian, Financial Secy., Fashion Show 203-376-8524
Mark DeFranco, Treasurer, Car Show 203-213-5378
Denise Krause, Immediate Past President: 
Community Outreach 203-710-7397
Marianne Ciarleglio, Mistress Ceremonies                 203-239-2868
SueAnn Mentone, Guard, Italian Culture     203-710-4186       
Frank Mentone, Trustee, Ways & Means, 
Marketing, Membership     203-410-4254 
Sharon Ricciardelli, Trustee, Scholarship                           203-234-0215
Gail Norup, Trustee, Dinner Chairperson 203-494-1820
Sallyann Gill, Trustee, Bocce and Games 203-645-8177
Nick Mastroianni, Trustee, Lodge Supplies 203-430-0411 
Gale Iannone, Trustee, Movies 203-239-0454
John Giorgio, Car Show 203-430-6549
Georgianna Hull, Community Outreach 203-988-8006
Judy Feather, Community Outreach 203-909-5031
Donna Casciello, Community Outreach 203-887-7308
Charlene Logan, 50’s Dance 203-809-4564

Website - https://northhavenlodge2805.club/ 

• Italian Heritage Month Celebration - October 7 - October 15 in St 

Frances Cabrini Church Hall, 

Scheduling a committee meeting at July Lodge meeting

• Fashion Show: Regina – October 16, Contact Regina for 

information

• Distinguished Citizen Dinner: November 13 at Cascade in 

Hamden, Honoring Bernie and Lisa Gagliardi and Richard Branigan. 

Contact Gail Norup or Sue Velleca for more information



Starts Friday July 8th  - Cost: $15 pp for the whole season at St. Frances Cabrini side yard. Starts at 6:30pm

Schedule:  Regular season July 8th – August 5th    Playoffs Schedule TBA

Would love to get at least 2 more people?

Right now we have 6 teams (two teams still need one player each).  

Either eat before or we get some take out and try to stay and socialize after bocce.  Play some games, etc. 

BYOB!

Sally Gill 203-645-8177   Lenny -203-507-6509 

Email sgill247@aol.com

Teams:
#1    Dan, Larry, Neil and ????

#2 Denise, Charlene, Sue, Cheryl

#3 Georgianna, Margaret, Regina and Angela

#4 Sally, Sharon, Chris and Maria

#5 Matt, Ellis, Colleen and Nathan

#6 Glenn, Deborah, Lee and ?????

July 8 July 15 July 22 July 29 Aug 5

Teams 
6:30pm

Teams
6:30pm

Teams
6:30pm

Teams
6:30pm

Teams
6:30pm

1 & 6 1 & 5 1 & 4 1 & 3 1 & 2

2 & 5 2 & 4 2 & 3 2 & 6 3 & 5

3 & 4 3 & 6 5 & 6 4 & 5 4 & 6

Playoff schedule TBA 

Semi Finals 1st place to play 6th place

2nd place to play 5th place

3rd place to play 4th place

Finals - 2 Lowest seeds will play round 1 elimination game and the 

winner of round 1 game plays the Top (#1) Seed for championship.

Winning team to choose their favorite Charity for Donation

FRIDAY Night Fun Activities Bocce







Update from the Community Outreach Committee

Hello everyone – Our committee has been very busy!  Here is a brief update:

• Judy Feather has been dropping off “thinking of you” cards signed by our Lodge to local rehab 
facilities.

• Our team dropped off over 65 patriotic favors with stickers that stated “Thank you for your service, 
North Haven Sons and Daughters of Italy” to the West Haven VA hospital.  Thanks to all that came 
and helped us assemble them!

• On May 21st our committee sat at the North Haven Green for the final collection of items for the 
Columbus Hours Welcome Kits, and several from the community came with donations!  We then 
gathered to put the Kits together, and delivered 18 fully stocked kits and many other items to the 
Columbus House on June 7th.  They were very grateful to have all of these items on hand. Thank you 
to all the members that donated!

• Our current activity is a toy drive, “Christmas in July” for the Yale New Haven Hospital toy closets.  
Please see the attached flyer.

We need your help! As indicated on the Toy Drive flyer on next page, we will be holding a collection 
drive on the North Haven Green Saturday, July 16th from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.  We would love some 
members to join us to assist with this.  No need to stay the whole time, but an hour would be great!  
Please contact Donna if willing to help.

Also, please note our local businesses that are helping our committees’ many collection drives.  Please 
support them!

As always, we would love feedback from the Lodge members, and suggestions of new activities.  And 
we are always looking for more Lodge members to join our committee!  Feel free to contact any of us –

Denise Mazzotta Krause: 203-710-7397 Donna Casciello: 203-887-7308
Judy Feather:  203-909-5031 Georgianna Hull:  203-988-8006



A hospital stay can be scary and lonely for a child. The goal of the Toy Closet 

Program is to provide each pediatric patient with an age-appropriate toy or small 

gift when they are discharged from Yale New Haven Children's Hospital. Toys are 

given out 365 days a year. 

The program was started in 1993 by News 8 anchor Ann Nyberg and the Yale New 

Haven Hospital Auxiliary, led by Marjan Wackers. Since then, the program has 

proven to be an enduring success. It has wide-ranging support from the hospital 

staff, civic and service organizations, school and university groups and local 

businesses and benefits from numerous individual and family donations. 

This year the Toy Closet Program supplied more than 150,000 toys to locations in 

our hospitals, Emergency Departments and Pediatric Specialty Centers from Old 

Saybrook to Greenwich. Your donations help make that possible. 

Please bring any new unwrapped toy (with batteries if necessary) to either 

the June or July Lodge membership meetings. We also will need volunteers 

on the North Haven Green on July 16th, 10 am – 1 pm to finalize the toy drive. 

Additionally, we will have community collection boxes set up at the following 

businesses: 

Arnold’s Jeweler’s, 117 Washington Avenue, North Haven 
Hamden Florist, 2340 Whitney Avenue, Hamden 

Nick’s Char-Pit, 22 Middletown Avenue, North Haven 

Thank you for helping make this collection a success! 

Please contact one of our members for more information: Georgianna: 203-988-8006 
Denise: 203-710-7397 Donna: 203-887-7308 Judy: 203-909-5031 

Our Lodge Community Outreach Committee is coordinating the 
collection of new, unwrapped toys for the Yale New Haven Health Toy 
Closet Program; Please help us celebrate “Christmas in July” for the 
hospitalized children! 

Toy Closet Program-





Or Call Charlene at 203-809-4564






